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Ryan Huebsch Thanks Voters  

  

 Following the final tabulation of the 2024 general election results, Ryan Huebsch, 

Republican candidate for the 94th Assembly District, issued the following statement.   

"I want to thank my family, friends, and supporters from across the Coulee Region who joined 

our campaign. I am proud of the race we have run – knocking tens of thousands of doors, 

meeting friends across the district, and listening as our neighbors expressed their concerns, 

frustrations, and hopes for the future. We outlined the several, distinct policy differences between 

my opponent and myself. Despite being severely outspent, our message of a new direction with a 

strong and fresh voice of common sense resonated with thousands. 

While the outcome was not what we had worked for or wanted, I remain committed to fighting 

for the values and goals that we advocated for over this campaign –individual liberty, economic 

recovery, public safety, and bringing a voice to Madison that will put western Wisconsin back on 

the map. I congratulate Steve Doyle on his win and wish him wisdom in representing us in the 

State Assembly. 

While this campaign has come to an end, our fight continues. I will continue to advocate for the 

common-sense conservative values that have shaped our country and the Coulee Region. I will 

forever be grateful and humbled by the outpouring of support I received.” 
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